UNITED STATES Com o,

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

G T Sy October 27, 1980

OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER

3
Mr. Neils Holm . 2
Director, Ris 5 - _
DK-400 Roskilde = - =
Denmark 2 2
Dear Neils:

Thank you for the splendid dinner in Copenhagen. Elaine, Joe, and I
regretted not having more time to spend in Denmark. We seem to enjoy
Copenhagen more with each visit.

It was good seeing you and meeting Mrs. Holm again, and our other
gracious dinner partners.

Please be sure to let me know when you come to Washington.

Siﬁcere]y,

Joseph-MT Hendrie

Commissioner
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